NEWSLETTER

Wheatherstone Property Owners Association
August 1985

Dear Homeowner/Resident:
As you were advised in January, the budget for

1985 will be tight. Therefore, your board has decided to
postpone the painting which was scheduled for this summer

until next year. The revised schedule is as follows:
1986 - Nos. 60, 62, 64, 66, 68, 70, 72, 74, 76
1988 - Nos. 2, 12, 14, 16, 24, 32, 40, 82, 84, 94
1990 - Nos. 20, 22, 26, 28, 30, 34, 36, 38, 80, 90
1992 - Nos. 4, 6, 8, 10, 18, 42, 86, 88, 92
Watering: During periods of extreme heat such as we have
experienced during the past several weeks, you are urged to
water the areas that are not reached by the sprinklers. The

cost of replacing those shrubs/trees which die for lack of
water will far exceed the cost of the water you are asked
to use.

Gutter Cleaning: The gutters were cleaned during July and
we have arranged for any minor roof repairs to be made.

Security: Our best and cheapest form of security is still
the concern and willingness to act (by calling the police)
when anything unusual is taking place in the neighborhood.
Please be a good neighbor!

Insurance: Our insurance has been renewed with Northwestern
Insurance Agencies at a small increase. All insurance claims
are handled through the board. Please call Dick Cronn
(636-2540) if you have a claim.

Meetings: You are all invited to come to board meetings
which are held on the 4th Thursday of each month at the
Mt. Park Recreation Center at 8:00 p.m.

New board members for 1985-86 are:

Elisabeth Clark, Chairman and Secretary
Paul Brockmeier, Treasurer

Harold Osterud, Maintenance

Darlene McGrew, Landscaping

Dick Cronn, Insurance

Elisabeth Clark
Chairman



